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Lockey, Heather@CNRA

From: Linda Johnson <LJohnson@anaheim.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2018 10:24 AM
To: CEQA Guidelines@CNRA
Subject: Comment Letter
Attachments: SB743 Comment Ltr_Anaheim_RE_03_15_18.pdf

Please see the attached comment letter. 
 
Linda Johnson 
Principal Planner 
City of Anaheim  
Public Works Department │ Traffic and Transportation 
200 South Anaheim Boulevard │ Suite 276 
Anaheim, CA 92805 
(714) 765-4957 
LJohnson@anaheim.net 
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AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE 
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